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Subject: Letter of Acceptance (LoA)                                 Kuningan, 15 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Rita Tanduk 
          (Universitas Kristen Indonesia Toraja, Tana Toraja, Indonesia) 

 
On behalf of the editorial team of the Educational Research Journal of English Education 

(ERJEE), I am pleased to inform you that your paper titled “Pragmatic aspects of 

speech acts: A cross-linguistic perspective.” has been accepted for publication in 

ERJEE Volume 11, Issue 3, October 2023. 

 
The review process confirmed the quality and scholarly value of your work. Our editorial 
team will be working closely with you to ensure the final formatting and editing of your 
paper. We kindly request your cooperation in promptly providing any additional 
information or revisions requested by the editorial team during this final phase. 
 
Once the publication details, including the specific citation information and the date of 
publication, are finalized, we will communicate them to you.  
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
Thank you for choosing ERJEE as the venue for disseminating your research. 
 
 

Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Fahrus Zaman Fadhly, M.Pd. 
Editor-in-Chief 
 
 
 
 

 


